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Your details

Title Mr

First name Douglas
Last name Anderson
Email

Postcode 2465

Submission details

| am making this A resident in a flood-affected area
submission as

Submission type | am making a personal submission
Organisation Self

making the

submission (if

applicable)

Your position in Proprietor

the organisation
(if applicable)

Consent to make | give my consent for this submission to be made
submission public
public

Share your experience or tell your story



Your story | live on a farm in Harwood and was affected by
unprecedented flood height, loss of crops,
machinery and vehicle damage. The flood level
predictions were hopelessly inadequate,
inaccurate and the timing way too slow. The
systemic removal of local input is a part of this.

Terms of Reference (optional)

The Inquiry welcomes submissions that address the particular matters
identified in its Terms of Reference

1.1 Causes and It seems that the construction of the new Pacific
contributing Motorway and the lack of adequate drainage
factors systems must be partially the cause of

unprecedented flooding
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